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The Idaho National Engineering and Environmental Laboratory Citizens Advisory Board 
(INEEL CAB) recommends that the U.S. Department of Energy’s Idaho Operations Office 
expand the use of the Shoshone-Bannock Tribes’ expertise to more fully integrate tribal 
perspectives into the risk assessment processes that support decision-making.  Risks to cultural 
and traditional resources of significance to the Shoshone-Bannock Tribes should be more fully 
assessed in both the human health and the ecological risk assessment processes. 
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